Dear Parents,

We will be going to see the play “The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane” in Portland on Friday, April 15™
at 11:45. We will be leaving at 9:30 and be back at school around 2:15. We will be eating a sack lunch when
we arrive in Portland. Since we are not allowed to bring anything into the theater, it is important that your
child’s sack lunch will be able to be thrown away when finished. We realize that this seems a little early, but
we must have our fee in soon. The cost for this trip is $10.00. This needs to be collected as soon as possible.
Chaperones are limited on this trip, and unfortunately must pay for themselves. Chaperones will be on a first
come, first serve basis, but a waiting list will be created.

Thank you,
Your 5" Grade Teachers

Yes, my child has permission to attend the play and I have
enclosed $10.00.

[ have enclosed some extra money to scholarship another student.
I would like to be a chaperone and I have enclosed my $10.00.

Parent’s Signature

Name of Chaperone
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